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June 25, 1993
Docket No. 50-206

Mr. Harcld B. Ray '

Senior Vice President
Southern California Edison Co.
Irvine Operations Center
23 Parker Street
Irvine, California 92718

Dear Mr. Ray:

SUBJECT: ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT AND FINDINGS OF N0 SIGNIFICANT IMPACT
SAN ON0FRE NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION, UNIT 1 (TAC NO. M85768)

Enclosed for your information is a copy of an Environmental Assessment and
Finding of No Significant Impact. The Environmental Assessment relates to
your request dated February 8, 1993, requesting exemption from certain
requirements of 10 CFR 50.54(y) for the San Onofre Noclear Generating Station,
Unit 1.

The Environmental Assessment has been sent to the Office of the Federal
Register for publication.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY
Stewart W. Brown, Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning

Project Directorate
Division of Operating Reactor Support
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

As stated

cc w/ enclosure:
See next page
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Docket No. 50-206

Mr. Harold B. Ray
Senior Vice President
Southern California Edison Co.
Irvine 9 erations Center
23 Parker Street
Irvine, California 92718

Dear Mr. Ray:

SUBJECT: ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT AND FINDINGS OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT
SAN ON0FRE NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION, UNIT 11 (TAC N0. M85768)

Enclosed for your information is a. copy of an Environmental Assessment and
f' iing of No Significant Impact. The Environmental-Assessment relates to
your request dated February 8, 1993, requesting exemption from.certain
requirements of 10 CFR 50.54(y) for the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station,
Unit 1.

The Environmental Assessment has been.sent to the Office of the Federal-

Register for publication.

Sincerely,

&Y &
Stewart W. Brown, Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning-

Project Directorate
Division of Operating Reactor. Support
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

,

Enclosure:
As stated

cc w/ enclosure:
See next page
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